September 8, 2021

Hello from Elysa & Karissa and welcome to our CMMS PTSA E-News!

Thank you to everyone who joined our PTSA as a charter member or a
regular annual member!

We are your interim PTSA co-presidents. You might wonder what does
interim mean? Well the PTSA is a regular 501(c)(3) nonprofit business.
There’s a lot of set up involved to get up and running. Much like our
brick and mortar school building, we are still under “construction.”

It’s been exciting to bring several communities together and build our
CMMS community into something that is truly remarkable. Why don’t
you join us? Our first PTSA general meeting will be at the end of the
month and we are planning for programs and recruiting chairs to provide
our students with an enriched and full student life! The best resources for
you will be this ongoing newsletter, our PTSA website, and

our Facebook page. Stay tuned!

-Elysa Piha & Karissa Mobilia

Upcoming Events

9/9  Family Meetup - drop in between 8:15am - 10:15am
9/13 Fall Sports Begin

9/13 Curriculum Night 6:00pm

9/17 Picture Day

9/30 1st PTSA General Membership Meeting

9/9 Family Meetup



oME TO THE
. CMMS
MEETVP!

CMMS Families, you are invited to an outdoor meet up on Thursday
September 9th, 2021 in front of Frosty Barrel. Stop by anytime between
8:15am -10:15am. We will be there rain or shine at 13197 Newcastle
Commons Dr.

Newcastle, WA 98059.

Thank you to the Sweeney's (a CMMS family) for providing the space for
the meetup!

Optional: Grab a beverage from the nearby Starbucks or bring your
own. Frosty Barrel won't open until noon that day.

Take Our Survey



Volunteer For the School

Student Socials

Angel
Angel |
Volunteer for the Community

Student Socials Bring Kids Together

Volunteer for the Community

What programs do you want the CMMS PTSA to offer this year? Take
our survey and let us know! One lucky winner will receive an Amazon gift
card!

1st PTSA Meeting 9/30 10am

Join us for our first CMMS PTSA General Membership meeting on
September 30th at 10am! All CMMS community members are invited to
attend. Meetings will be held virtually until further notice. Look for an
RSVP link in upcoming e-News and on our website.

Reflections - / Will Change The World By....



EXPLORE THE ARTS

More details coming soon. Entries are due by OCTOBER 29, 2021.

Want to Know How to Support the PTSA?

If you have not joined the PTSA, please consider joining today. Your
support will make it possible for us to offer amazing programs at CMMS.

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Charter Membership
Drive this spring. The funds raised from that effort covered our startup
costs (insurance, non profit filing fees, etc.) but we still need support
going forward.

We are not able to accept donations at this time as our federal non profit
status 501(c)(3) is pending. Applications have been delayed due to the
pandemic. Once we are approved, we will circle back with a fund raising
request.



